
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

Dobinsons Spring & Suspension - Electronic Tyre

Pressure Gauge

Supplied as a part of:
• Tyre Repair Kit - TR80-3809
• Recovery Kit - RK80-3801

Dates sold: 22 June 2022 – 29 September 2023

Why the product is recalled: The product does not comply with the mandatory 
standards for products containing button/coin batteries. The button/coin 
batteries are not adequately secured and can become accessible to young 
children. The product does not include the required warning information. 

Hazard: Risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death to young children 
if they gain access to the button/coin batteries and swallow them or place them 
inside their body. Severe or fatal injuries can happen in 2 hours or less. 
Consumers may be unaware that the product contains button batteries.  

1. Immediately stop using the electronic tyre pressure gauge and keep it out of
reach of children.

2. Return the product to its place of purchase to receive a refund or a
replacement product.

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall.

admin@dobinsons.com 

07 4927 7444 from 7:30 am to 5 pm Monday to Friday 

Purchased from: Dobinsons Spring and Suspension, Custom Wheel House, 
Supercheap Auto, Tyrepower Caloundra, Tyrepower Kingaroy, Tyrepower 
Naracoorte 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice

• Set a reminder on your phone

PRA 2023/19949 

https://www.productsafety.gov.au/product-safety-laws/safety-standards-bans/mandatory-standards/button-and-coin-batteries



